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I'm writing to support SB 538. This bill is a budget-neutral and common sense, 

allowing all parents of disabled children to be paid for their caregiving work rather 

than requiring it be performed by individuals outside the family. As a family friend of a 

disabled child, I've seen first-hand how valuable parent caregivers are and believe 

strongly that parents deserve to be paid for this work. Thank you for your 

consideration. 


